



Dear Parents and Carers, 

The end of another busy half term at Mousehole School. Thank you to all who attended 
our Parent Consultations this week it is always lovely take the opportunity to share your 
children’s progress and achievements. We shall inform Lugger Class parents of their 
rearranged dates after half term and thank you for your understanding for the short 
notice on Wednesday. 

The Youth Speaks children took part in the Penwith Rotary competition on Tuesday at 
Penwith College. The team (Otto,Ella and Peter) were phenomenal and spoke with clarity 
and conviction and have been successful in qualifying to the area completion on Tuesday 
20th February. They then had to repeat their presentation to the Rotary Club on 
Thursday night to challenge them further. Thank you to Ava for stepping in as reserve 
you did an amazing job! We are extremely proud of your achievements and wish you the 
best of luck in the next stage. 

It was lovely to welcome the Dinghy parents and grandparents in for lunch today. The 
children enjoyed sharing this time with you. 

Congratulations to the girls football team who had a 4-0 win against Gulval on Tuesday. 
They really worked well as a team and are developing their football skills as the season 
progresses. Well done girls and keep up the good work! 

Thank you for all the support from Skiff parents for providing such a selection of cakes, 
biscuits and buns for todays cake sale and to FROMS for running it. It was a big success! 

There are lots of exciting things happening in Mousehole over the half term if you have a 
spare few hours. There is the Mousehole Rock Pool Clean on Sunday 11th February in 
preparation for concreting next week to make it accessible to all. There is a Go 
Fundraiser to help raise the funds for the concreting. Mr Ansell is also running two 
session with the school community garden. The first is a Meeting on Monday 12th Feb at 
4.30pm in the school field to share ideas and visions for the community garden. The 
second is on Saturday 17th February from 10.30-2pm pop along and help prepare beds, 
plant fruit trees and share a cuppa! 

The Centre Newlyn Trinity Methodist Church is running lots of free sessions throughout 
the holiday. Take time to read the poster attached. 

Hope you have a wonderful half term and remember there is an inset day on Monday 19th 
February. We look forward to welcoming  you back on Tuesday 20th February at 8.45am. 

Best wishes                          

Sarah Trow 
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House Points:   


PORTHCHAPEL: 227
GWYNVER: 135
SENNEN: 163
PRAA SANDS:159



Whole School 
attendance: 


93.4% 

HEAD TEACHER AWARDS 
Congratulations to Alfie for his fantastic multiplication and division in  
maths this week-He blew Mrs Perry away with his understanding and 

knowledge! 

Mawgan managed to achieve his 20 reads and take confidently about the 
books he has been reading-Keep up the excellent work Mawgan!

Congratulations to Otto,Ella and Peter for 
qualifying for the area round in the Rotary 

Youth Speaks competition on Tuesday. 
They represented the school beautifully 

with confidence and clarity. Thank you Ava 
our reserve who stepped in to cover Ella on 

Thursday night to present to The Rotary 
Club. Good luck in the next round!!



  

DATES FOR YOUR DIARY 
Spring Term: 
Half Term 12th-16th February 
Monday 19th February 2024-INSET DAY 
Tues 20th Feb Youth Speaks Area Finals 
Mon 26th Feb-Thurs 29th Feb Schooner Camp 
Mon 4th March St Piran Concert 7pm St Johns 
Hall 
Tues 5th March St Piran Parade 10am 
Thurs 7th March World Book Day 
Wed 13th March Tempest Group Photos 
Fri 15th March Comic Relief Red Nose Day 
Tues 19th-Wed 20th March Lugger Camp 
Fri 8th March School Disco 5-7pm 
Fri 22nd March Skiff  Parent/Grandparent 
Lunch 
Tues 26th March Songfest 
Thurs 28th March Last day of clubs 
Last Day of Term- Thurs 28th March 
2023-2024 INSET Days: 
Wednesday 24th July 2024 







FOOTBALL CAMPS
FEBRUARY HALF TERM  

Dates  
Tuesday 13th February 
Thursday 15th February 

 
Soccer Tots, 3 - 6 Year Olds  

School Years Reception & Year 1  
10am - 12pm

£6 per day | £10 for 2 days 
 

Soccer Pros, 7 - 13 Year Olds  
School Years 2 - 8 

10am - 3pm
£15 per day | £25 for 2 days 

 
Venue

Mounts Bay Football Development Centre (MBFDC)  
Mounts Bay Academy Sports Centre, Heamoor, Penzance, Cornwall, TR18 3JT

 
Other Info

All children are welcome to attend from any school or club  
The MBFDC coaching staff are UEFA / FA qualified & DBS checked 

 
Register  

 Pre-booking only, register & book online
Visit the website for further information! 

 
Website link - www.mbfdc.co.uk 

MOUNTS  BAY FDC


